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Kia Ora Koutou

Greetings

TOO TAATOU KAAINGA : OUR PLACE

           nurture            grow                 inspire

         whaangai    whakatipu    whakamanawa 

Te Oranga. Well Being.

Phone: 078897250 Absentee Txt: 0274616585      Dental Clinic: 078890493

Term 4 Upcoming 
Events 

Mon 21 Oct 
- Waharau Camp 

Parent 
Information 
Evening 

Thurs 24 Oct 
- Combined 

Schools 
Livestock Day 

Weds 30 Oct 
- Y3 Waharau 

Camp departs 
- BOT Meeting 

5:30pm 
Thurs 31 Oct 
- Group Day 
Fri 1 Nov 
- Y3 Waharau 

Camp returns 
Mon 4 Nov 
- Y7/8 Wellington 

Trip 
Tues 5 Nov 
- Senior School 

Athletics 
(postponement 
date: Weds 6th 
Nov) 

Thurs 7 Nov 
- Junior School 

Athletics 
Fri 8 Nov 
- Grandparents 

Day 
- Y7/8 Wellington 

Trip return 
Tues 12 Nov 
- Y4 Waitawheta 

Camp departs 
Fri 15 Nov 
- Y4 Waitawheta 

Camp returns

Summer Uniform/Hats

Now that Term 4 has commenced, children are required to be in 
summer uniform and MUST bring a hat to school everyday in line 

with our uniform policy. We are aware that the weather is changeable 
but we expect to have everyone in full summer uniform from after 

Labour weekend.

Work commenced in the holidays on re-
roofing. Room 10, old Dental Clinic, 
Caretakers Shed, Library, PE Shed, Staffroom 
and Offices have had roofing and gutters 
upgraded. B Block (Room’s 7, 8 & 9) will have 
the roof replaced and the Gym roof replaced 
from December 16th onwards. Other work 
being completed over the term is extending 
the sliding door between Room’s 7 & 9; A 
Block (Room’s 1, 2, 3 & 4) and B Block (7, 8 & 
9) toilets upgraded; C Block (Room’s 5 & 6) 
toilets converted to Office space. 

mailto:mps@morrinsvilleprimary.school.nz
http://www.morrinsvilleprimary.school.nz
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Rylan Rudolph, Elaena Marsh, Amelia Lockley.

Virtues 
The following children’s 
names were drawn out 

for virtue rewards:
Junior: Rylan Rudolph 
Room 9 for showing the 

virtue of RESPECT : 
WHAKAUTE

Middle: Amelia Lockley 
Room 11 for showing 

the virtue of 
RESPECT : 
WHAKAUTE

Senior: Elaena Marsh 
Room 4 for showing the 

virtue of 
RESPONSIBILITY : 

KAWANGA
The children will join me 
at the Wagon Wheel for 

a Hot Chocolate.

         Combined School’s Livestock Day.        
Wednesday 24th October at St Joseph’s School 

From Morrinsville School participating are: 

Madison van de Pas (Calf - Ruby), 


Zoe van de Pas (Calf - Chloe), 

Mackenna Lett (Calf - Cookie), 


Macy Lett (Calf - Oreo), 

Charlie Moore (Calf - Maddison), 


Ashton Moore (Calf - Tui), 

Lukah Tyler (Lamb - Cookie), 


Eli Briscoe (Lamb - Bob), 

Patrick Briscoe (Lamb - Larry), 


Charlotte Hall (Lamb - Snow Flake), 

Tuakana Thomas (Lamb - Torus), 

James Oddy (Lamb - Zsa Zsa), 


Oliver Bradley (Kid - Milly), 

Bethany Bradley (Kid - Violet).


We wish them all the best for this event
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READING FOR ROTARY 
Congratulations to Charlie Edwards, Jason Wills-Daley, Alex Harding (Principal’s Award) 
and Jayden Takirau (absent) who received a certificate and $20 Paper Plus voucher for 
their improvement in reading at our last assembly last term. The awards were presented 

by Tracey Waite (Paper Plus), Vince Crispe (Rotary).

Scholastic Book Club Issue 6 2024

Issue 6 of the Lucky Book Club will be sent home with your child this week. 


• To order books online with Scholastic, go to scholastic.co.nz/LOOP and follow the instructions, download 
the scholastic app, or continue with the traditional ordering system of bringing the paper order form to 

the school office and paying by cash. 


• If ordering with the paper order form, please ensure you fill the form out correctly with your child’s 
name and class number.


• Every book purchased earns our school library free books, so your support is greatly appreciated. All 
book club orders are due back on Friday 25th October.


• Please note: The school office is unable to process credit cards - so cash only.

Y3 Waharau Camp Parent Helper Information Evening

Monday 21st October at 5:30pm in the Staffroom.
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Room 10 spent some time outside drawing all the different things we could see and hear. 
The stories we shared with each other is really helping us with our oral language skills.


